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‘WORKING TOWARDS BECOMING A CULTURALLY RESPONSIVE SCHOOL’
                                             school nEWSLETTER – september 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s been a busy time back at school, here are some updates for you.

Planned industrial action – The planned strikes for Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th, Thursday 8th September have been cancelled so school will be open as normal for all pupils. 

Parent Council AGM - will take place on Friday 9th September at 2pm. 
Please come and join us for a cup of tea and a catch up on what has been happening and future plans for this year. This is a fantastic way to get involved, all the work done is to benefit our children.
*****************************************************************************************************
Parent Council Updates
Why not join our Parent Council group on Facebook?

https://www.facebook.com/groups/142869459615529/?ref=share_group_link
Halloween Costumes – do you have any pre-loved Halloween costumes which you no longer need and could donate? Please hand any costumes into school and our Parent Council will get them ready for Halloween. Thank you.
Parent Council Disco dates for your diary: 

· Wednesday 2nd November (Halloween theme).
· Wednesday 2nd February 2023. 

· Wednesday 31st May 2023.

Christmas Fayre – it’s back and we can’t wait! The fayre will be held on Friday 2nd December (straight after school). We will hold non-uniform days on Fridays throughout November to encourage donations for the Christmas Fayre, we will forward dates and donation items in October.
Parents’Nights – dates for your diary: Our Parent and Carer Reporting Evenings for this session will be on Wednesday 13th October 2022 and Wednesday 3rd May 2023. 
If you have any concerns about your child’s progress or wellbeing, please do not hesitate to speak to myself or Mr Tunney at any time.

Keeping our children safe – Please can I ask all parents and carers when dropping off in the morning and collecting your children in the afternoon not to park on the yellow zig zag lines, these lines are there to keep all of our children safe.

Smile! – Primary 1 and Primary 2/1 pupils will have their photograph taken by the Glasgow Times on Thursday 22nd September. Please send your child into school in full school uniform.
St Andrew’s First Aid Open Evenings for Pupils- Information sessions about St Andrew’s Thistle section (5-10 years) and Cadet sections (11-15 years) to recruit cadets and thistles for the Glasgow area:
Monday 19th September 6:30pm - 7:30pm for the Queen Street Youth Section (St Andrew's House, 48 Milton Street, Cowcaddens, Glasgow, G4 0HR). If anyone is interested in attending the Queen Street Youth Section's open evening, please contact 
gemmakerr@volunteer-firstaid.org.uk
Thursday 29th September 6:30pm - 7:30pm for Stanley Youth Section (Ibrox Parish Church, 67 Clifford Street, Ibrox, Glasgow, G51 1QH). If interested in attending the Stanley Youth Section's open evening, please contact nicky.saintnom@volunteer-firstaid.org.uk  
Pre-loved uniforms – are still available to collect, please pop in to school if you need anything, free of charge. A huge thank you to Ms Sinton for her wonderful work organising, sorting and preparing our pre-loved uniforms and to you for all of your very kind donations.
Kind regards 

Gemma Rutherford, 
Head teacher
Headteacher@st-brendans-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 
0141 952 1222

